
Slough Vocabulary Project 
Half Day Conference 

9am – 12.45pm Wednesday 23 January - 
Burnham Park Hall (SL1 7HR) 

Free of charge 

 

You are invited to join representatives from Slough schools to take part 
in a unique sharing and feedback session based on the success of a 

locally funded vocabulary project undertaken at primary level in a range 
of Slough schools. 

All delegates will receive feedback from the project leaders on lessons 
learnt as well as practical advice on how to roll out a similar, effective 
project to improve reading outcomes (particularly for disadvantaged 

pupils) in their own schools. 
Delegates will also receive useful resources after the event and have 
the opportunity to watch a live demonstration lesson which aims to 

showcase project theory in practice. 
This training is aimed at Local Authority delegates, headteachers, 

English leaders & SENDCo’s.  
  
 
 
 

If you are interested in taking part please book via email to 
ltehabsim@cippenham-pri.slough.sch.uk by  

12 December 2018 
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